
October 2018 

Dates for Your Diary 

Nov 7th– Kitchen 2nd Birthday 

Nov 12th-16th National School 

Meals Week 

w/c 3rd Dec– New Menu  
available online 

20th Dec– Christmas Dinner 

31st Dec– Last date to order for 

the first week back Jan 2019 

17th Jan– Census day 

Not many parents are aware that all children in Foundation, Year 1, & Year 2 are entitled to  

FREE school dinner!!!! 

No need to worry about making packed lunches, we can provide your child with a healthy and delicious hot 

lunch or alternatively we can make the packed lunch for you. 

 

We are a healthy school and must comply with the current government guidelines on nutrition for our  

children– these include portion sizes, including sauces, not adding salt to flavour the food, providing water for 

drinking– no squashes or fizzy drinks 

Allergens/Intolerences 

If your child has any food allergies/intolerances or special dietary requests please remember to inform us and 

to look at the allergen chart that accompanies the menu on our website. It is essential that we have up to date 

information including any medication and emergency contact details. The school has a list but it quickly be-

comes outdated, and you can help us by keeping us up to date with this information. 

It is essential that we have up to date information including any medication and emergency contact details. 

The school has a list but it quickly becomes outdated, and you can help us by keeping us up to date with this 

information. 

Ordering– You can order meals up to a term in advance and change any meals up to a week in advance too 

 
 

To everyone who booked a meal on Census Day, 
your support is greatly appreciated 
 
The Gardening Club for supplying our onions & corn 
on the cobs for  the menu! They were delicious! 

From November 12th-16th is National School Meals Week. During this week 

we will be promoting all that is great about having school meals. Please help 

by booking a meal for your child and visit us and see for yourselves how 

school meals have improved over the years 

Reminder:  

Please check all   

ingredients in your lunch 

boxes for nuts, it will  

highlighted in BOLD, these 

can include cakes like 

cherry bakewells ,  

Battenberg 

and chocolate spreads 

 

On November 7th we will have been officially open and serving fresh hot lunches from our newly built 

kitchen for 2 years! We will be celebrating at lunchtime. The invitations have been sent to everyone and 

we hope to see as many of you in Beech Hall to join in the fun! 




